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GOVERNMENT NOTICES
Primary Industries Notice

FISHERIES MANAGEMENT ACT 1994
Notice of Final Determinations under the Fisheries Management Act 1994

The Fisheries Scientific Committee (FSC), established under Part 7A of the Fisheries Management Act 1994, has 
made a final determination for the following species:

• White’s seahorse (Hippocampus whitei) –Endangered Species
Copies of the final determination and the reasons for it are available to members of the public (free of charge) as 
follows:

(a) On the Internet at https://www.dpi.nsw.gov.au/fishing/species-protection/threatened-species-list/
endangered-species/whites-seahorse

(b) By contacting the Fisheries Scientific Committee by post: c/- NSW Department of Primary Industries 
– Fisheries, PO Box 1305, Crows Nest 1585 or by email fsc@dpi.nsw.gov.au

(c) In person at the NSW Department of Primary Industries Head Office, 161 Kite Street, Orange NSW 
2800

(n2019-3375)
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